
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING

Monday, November 26, 2012

Mayor Steve Blakeman called the regular Council meeting to order on Monday, 

November 26, 2012 at 7:00 PM. Council Members present were Jim Rexford, Fred 

Devish, Dale Petersen, and Ben Glenn. Visitors present were Ron and Linda Caylor, 

Grace Moore, Jeannie Smith, Vicki Paddock, Kimberly VerBurg and Kyle VerBurg. 

Jeannie Smith requested a catering permit be issued to Deere Haven in order to cater wine 

at Pinnacle Bank Thursday, November 29, 2012 from 5:30 PM until 7:30 PM. 

Councilman Rexford motioned to issue the catering permit to Deere Haven to serve at 

Pinnacle Bank on November 29, 2012 from 5:30 until 7:30 PM Glenn 2nd all ayes, motion 

carried. 

Councilman Devish motioned to approve the consent agenda with the correction of Dale 

Petersen voting nay on hiring Amanda Bugenhagen Petersen 2nd all ayes motion carried. 

No Clerks report

No Police report

Bill Carson of HDR Engineering gave his report. Carson reminded the Council of the 

meeting at HDR’s office Wednesday November 28, 2012 at 5:30. 

Administrator Dan Blakeman gave his report. Blakeman asked the Council what they 

would like to do about the second meeting in December, the meeting falls on Christmas. 

The consensus was to cancel the meeting. Dan or Candace will let the paper know. 

Administrator Dan Blakeman also gave the maintenance report. 

Doug Leis gave an update for the Fire Department. 

Old Business:

Discussion was had about the school property trade; it was decided to get some questions 

answered from the Schools Facilities Commission. 

Mayor Steve Blakeman discussed department’s budgets. 

With no further business the Regular Council Meeting was adjourned at 7:21 PM.

_______________________

Steve Blakeman, 

Mayor

Attest:

___________________________



Candace Nelson 


